TH BOROUGH

Primary school

friendsofsouthboroughprimary@outlook.com

Annual General Meeting

Date : Monday 6th November 2023
Time : 8pm

Where : Virtual on Zoom

May we remind all parents and carers that the Friends of South Borough rescheduled
AGM will take place on Monday 6th November 2023.

Unfortunately the AGM that was due to take place on Monday 9th October did not
have the required attendance to meet the quorum criteria set in our constitution. We
have rescheduled the AGM to Monday 6th November at 8pm to be held virtually via
Zoom in the hope that this will maximise attendance. If we are unable to meet the
required quorum and fill the committee roles at this rescheduled meeting we will have
no alternative but to disband the Friends of South Borough.

Everyone is welcome to attend to hear what FOSB got up to in 22/23 and find out the
plans for the next 12 months.

The main business is to elect the Chair, Treasurer and Secretary for the coming year
and this is your chance to vote. The Secretary role is still vacant and without someone

coming forward to do this role Friends of South Borough will not be able to continue.

If you are interested in knowing more about the Secretary role or would like to attend
the AGM please email friendsofsouthboroughprimary@outlook.com for Zoom link.

We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at the AGM.

Friends of South Borough

friendsofsouthboroughprimary@outlook.com
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NOMINATION FOR COMMITTEE MEMBERS OF THE
FRIENDS OF SOUTH BOROUGH

If you would like to propose a Committee member, please complete the
section below.

[please sign and print name]

Agreement of Nominee:



